
From: Peter Bermingham [mailto:PBermingham@unrefugees.org.au]  

Sent: Friday, 2 September 2016 12:07 PM 
To: AMOD 

Subject: Matter number AM2016/24 

 
Dear Fair Work Commission 
 
A hearing for the above matter is scheduled for Monday 5 September 2016 (1pm – 5pm), please be 
advised that I would wish to attend in person at the Sydney premises. 
 
Thanks and kind regards 
Peter Bermingham 
 
Peter Bermingham  |  Chief Operating Officer  |  Direct 02 9276 6842  |  Fax 02 9262 4345 
Australia for UNHCR – Australians Supporting the UN Refugee Agency | Level 6, 66 King Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
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